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            Circular 52-2023     
  

 

                                   10 July 2023 

      
Dear Residents 
 
JOHANNESBURG WATER 44 HOUR SHUTDOWN THIS WEEK: 
 
There is a  planned shutdown which will affect a large number of areas and will occur from 7pm on 
Tuesday, 11 July 2023, to 3pm on Thursday, 13 July. 

 

Rand Water said the shutdown is necessary to facilitate the tie-in between pipelines A19 and B14 with a 
new pipeline.  It will also include the installation of isolation valves, and system upgrades at Rand Water’s 
Eikenhof pump station.   The disruption will affect the Johannesburg Water infrastructure supplied by the 
Eikenhof pump station, resulting in a complete water supply cut-off.   Johannesburg Water said that the full 
recovery of the system after the shutdown may take up to five days or longer after supply has been 
restored. 

 

The following 138 areas are expected to be impacted by the water outage: 

            Roodepoort and Randburg: 

Bergbron / Claremont / Delarey / Whiteridge / Roodekrans (all ext) / Wilropark (all ext) 

Helderkruin (all ext) / Constantia Kloof (all ext) / Allens Nek (all ext) /Weltevreden (all ext) 

Florida Hills / Florida North / Discovery (all ext) / Selwyn / Florida Township /Horison 

Horison View / Roodepoort North /Florida Park (all ext) / Constantia Park / Honeydew (all ext) 

Zandspruit / Laserpark / Randpark Ridge / Cosmo City / Lanseria / Thabo Mbeki Informal settlement 
/ Olivedale / Sundowner / Northwold / Boskruin / Bromhof / Kya Sands / Bloubosrand / Eagle 
Canyon / Honeydew View / Poortview / Ruimsig / Wilgeheuwel / Princess / Grobler Park (all ext) / 
Lindhaven /Little Falls / Harveston /Honeydew (all ext) / Parts of Northriding 

 
 
Please note that Fourways and Kengies are not listed as one of the areas that will be affected by 
this water outage. 
 
It will however not be a bad idea to ensure you have your extra water containers filled in the event that this 
shut down might have to be extended to our area. 
 
Warm Regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 

https://citizen.co.za/tag/rand-water/

